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VALUED CUSTOMERS, 
 

Due to the continued and unprecedented demand on our stores, 
effective immediately, we have temporarily suspended 
our Donut Friday program.  

 

We apologize and ask for your understanding and patience 
during this difficult time. 
 

 

Bashas’ Supermarkets Management Team 


